
From: Sean Gallegos
To: Los Altos Design Review Commission
Subject: FW: 61 Coronado Ave, Design Review
Date: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 6:11:46 PM

Dear Chair Bishop and Commissioners,
 
Staff received the following public correspondence, please see the email below.  We apologize for
the lateness of the email.
 
Thanks,
 
Sean Gallegos
Associate Planner
 

From: John Cameron <johnfieldcameron@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 7:49 AM
To: annie.sud.3@gmail.com
Cc: Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: 61 Coronado Ave, Design Review
 
Dear Annie and Garurav,
 
We are John and Victoria Cameron, at 91 Coronado Ave.  Thank you for sharing the rendering of
your home.  It looks lovely.  Welcome to the neighborhood!
 
Best regards,
John and Victoria
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